
        NOTICE: P/004/2019-20 

           Dated: 26th June 2019  

 

 RUBY PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Dear Parents, 

Greeting of the day ! 

We, at Ruby Park Public School firmly believe that your ward has been 

making good progress in academics as well as other associated activities. 

However, we also feel that for further enhancement of skills of your ward, the 

facilitators at RPPS need to have an interaction with all the parents individually.   

Hence, you both are kindly requested to attend the Parent Interaction Meet on 

29th June 2019 ( Saturday ) from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00p.m. You are requested to 

carry your ward’s Escort Card and Almanac for this Meet. In case your ward is 

accompanying you, he / she must be in complete school uniform. 

Parents are entitled to use the school bus for pick up to the school  from the 

Taratala crossing. Pick up timings shall be from  9:15 a.m – 9:45 a.m. 

Looking forward  to your gracious presence on the above mentioned date. 

Sincere Regards 

 

   Principal 

 


